
Welcome to P6/7 

P6/7 are taught by Mr Schoolar Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday and Miss Nicoll on a 

Thursday. The children may receive support throughout the week from our general assistant, Mrs 

Glass and learning assistant, Mrs Moore. The class will have music with Mrs Carter on a 

Thursday. PE will be on a Tuesday (Sports Leaders) and Wednesday (Social Dance) this term. 

We hope all children have a fantastic year in P6/7. 

Important 

Dates 
6-8 Nov: Lockerbie Manor (P6) 

15th Nov: Children in Need (non-uniform) 

4th Dec: Christmas Fayre 

11th & 12th Dec: Christmas Concert 

Class Charter 

We try our best to learn. 

We respect each other’s views. 

We know our rights. 

We don’t get violent. 

We don’t use harmful words. 

We have fun and safe play. 



This term we will be finishing ‘Children of Winter’ by 
Berlie Doherty. After that we will look at some  classic 
play scripts. 

Writing across term 2 will focus on imaginative writing. 
We will aim to develop the use of openers and 
conjunctions. 

The class will have comprehension sessions twice a 
week where they will learn a variety of reading 
techniques. 

The class will continually be encouraged to speak 
clearly and fluently whilst giving input during class, 
group and partner discussions. 

All children should aim for their best presented work at 
all times. 

Curricular Areas 
RME: Our focus this year will be Christianity along with 
all other world religions. (Miss Nicoll) 

Music: Mrs Carter will lead music sessions this year. 

PE: Tuesday—Sports Leaders from Annan Academy will 
work with the class on athletics.  

Wednsday—Social Dance 

Art: Linked to our USA topic. 

 

Topic 

In term 2, the class will join together with P5/6, 

P6 and P7 to learn about USA. Here they will 

learn about the election, natural disasters, all 50 

states and the  assassination of JFK. 

This will allow pupils opportunity to work with a 

range of peers and help develop many meta-skills. 

Maths 

This term the focus will be on revising the 4 

processes and learning all about decimals, 

fractions and percentages. 

We will continue to work on SAMSON mental 

strategies to develop knowledge of number bonds 

and times tables. 


